
     NYC DOT and MTA-NYCT will implement safety improvements along Union Square West 
      between 17th St. and 14th St.:  
          

•	 Create car-free pedestrian areas on Union Square West between 16th St. - 17th St. and  
14th St. - 15th St.

•	 Maintain Union Square Market vendor access and space

•	 Maintain cobblestone paving between 14th St. and 15th St.

Implementation begins December 22nd 

These projects are temporary to address the closure. Treatments that may potentially remain, if any, after the closure will undergo all appropriate reviews.

For additional information about this project, contact Colleen Chattergoon at the DOT  
Manhattan Borough Commissioner’s Office at cchattergoon@dot.nyc.gov or 212.839.6216  
or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot. To sign up for DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews
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